| am writing today in opposition of HB2543.

This bill will let OSP delay or deny Fireamns purchases indefinitely and without reason, justification or consequences.
As stated by OSP, they still have NOT processed background checks from last year. Why?

This bill is design to create just one more roadblock for law abiding firearm transfers and purchases. This bill should die in
Committee.

Again | am in opposition of HB2543



